
School Board Meeting – September 26, 2022  Draft Language for GP 4.8.4 Negotiations Committee 

 
 

Draft Updates to Policy GP 4.8.4 

 
 
Background: Per the September 12, 2022 board meeting discussion of GP 4, Director Kim Ross suggested that 
4.8.4 be updated to reflect that the negotiations committee also is responsible for the superintendent’s 
contract negotiations. 
 
Suggested language changes: 
 
GP 4.8.4 Negotiations Committee: 
 
 This committee will observe the collective bargaining of union contracts of the district. The School Board will 

determine annually which group contract negotiations they will observe during the upcoming fiscal year. 

When convened, the committee, which shall consist of three board members appointed by the Chair, will have 

at least one School Board member in attendance for each negotiating session. The committee will also 

conduct Superintendent contract negotiations prior to the expiration of the current contract or upon the hiring 

of a new Superintendent. 

 


